
 

 

12th July 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 6 Pencil Cases 

 
With the thoughts of sand castles and sunbathing firmly fixed in everyone’s mind, the new academic 
year seems a while away. However, the children’s final year at Oswald Road will soon be upon us!  
 
We would like to do all we can to prepare Year 6 for their transition to high school. As the expectation at 
high school will be to have all the right equipment, we would like the children to bring their own pencil 
cases next year, with the following stationary: 
 

 Small pencil case 
 HB pencil 
 15cm ruler 

 Pencil sharpener 
 Rubber  
 Protractor 

 
They will not need a pen, as we will provide the same pen for all children. If you are not able to provide 
this equipment it will be available at school.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris Keeley, Kat Rowe & Natalie Gomez 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


